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✞ ✞ ✞ 

Until further notice, 

all meetings and activities 

are discontinued. 

✞ ✞ ✞ 

 Contact and other  

information details are 

available on pages 2 & 3. 

First Presbyterian Church is an exciting place 

with a whole array of ministries, including early childhood 

programs and after school care. In everything we do and 

are, we strive to be God's good news to a world in need. 

We hope that you will take time to browse our Web Site; 

and if you are in our area, please come visit us.   

 

 

 

 

 

VIRTUAL WORSHIP EXPERIENCE  

(updated each Saturday) 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/

UCoQax4zc10DpYWYYzpIMgCw 

 
✞ ✞ ✞ 

 

And here is the link to our Waumba Worship experience:  

More information https://youtu.be/pMrAZr4F2EM  
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Dear members of our First Church family, 

 

The coming of Covid-19 has challenged us to find many new ways of staying connected as a family  

of faith, and we are doing so: 

 

On YouTube – a Virtual worship service & Waumba Worship – updated each Saturday; 

 

Facebook Live! – a daily meditation (Noon, Sunday through Friday) ; 

 

Our Learning Centers have created their own channel to stay in touch with their  

students. But we aren’t limited to just on-line connection. Our school is licensed as a  

childcare facility. This means the government classifies us as an essential service. So,  

March 30th, we will open for small (under ten) classes/groups for our families.  
 

If for any reason, you need to contact me directly, my cell number is 954-257-6751. I can also be    

reached through Facebook messenger, WhatsApp and via my e-mail, kennedym@fpcoh.org.  

 

St. Paul wrote during difficult days long ago, “God works all things (even bad things) together for good  

for those who love God and are called according to his purpose.” And so, while we may not be able to  

see those things clearly now, we can trust that even now God is working in our midst. And at 

First Church, we are striving to do all that we can to join God in that work. 
 

Wishing you grace, peace, and above all health in these days, 

 

Kennedy McGowan 
Your Pastor 

  ✞ ✞ ✞   

To keep up-to-date on changes to the schedule, check out: 

 

website:  fpcoh.org 

 

Facebook:  facebook.com/fpcoh 

 

WaumbaLand: text waumba   555888  

 

Learning Centers - Follow us on  Twitter @LearningCntrs 

Rev. Kennedy M. McGowan 

http://fpcoh.org/
https://www.facebook.com/fpcoh
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IMPORTANT CONTACT INFORMATION 

DURING THIS TIME OF SOCIAL DISTANCING! 

 

✞ ✞ ✞ 

 

 

Facebook Live! — Broadcast at Noon, each Sunday through Friday 

 

✞ ✞ ✞ 

 

VIRTUAL WORSHIP EXPERIENCE (updated each Saturday) 

Just click on the link: facebook.com/fpcoh 

 

✞ ✞ ✞ 
 

And here is the link to our Waumba Worship experience:  

More information https://youtu.be/pMrAZr4F2EM  

 

✞ ✞ ✞ 

 

 Our Learning Centers have created their own channel, too,  

to stay in touch with their students. You can check it out here: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCoQax4zc10DpYWYYzpIMgCw  

  
✞ ✞ ✞ 

 

Donations in support of the ministries of First Presbyterian Church 

may be made on-line through our website: FPCOH 

You may also mail a check to 

First Presbyterian Church, 1530 Boulevard, Hollywood, Florida  33020 

https://www.facebook.com/fpcoh
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCoQax4zc10DpYWYYzpIMgCw
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 Receiving the Sacrament of Baptism on March 8th was 

                              Gianna Loscalzo,  

daughter of Lenny Loscalzo & Maria del Pilar Vasquez, 

                 a family from our Learning Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please welcome the newest member of our  

church family, Michael Angelo Gonzalez, 

who became an official First Church member 

on February 23rd. Michael is a member of our choir. 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 

Jason Charles and Aaron Humphrey 

following their wedding on March 20th!! 

 

 

Cub Scout Troop 420 (Grades 1-5) 

September - May 

Tuesdays @ 6:30 p.m. 

Hollywood Central Elementary School 

 

 

Boy Scout Troop 420 (Grades 6-12) 

Mondays @ 7:00 p.m.  

2nd floor of Education building 
 

 

DUE TO THE CORONAVIRUS AND CLOSING OF SCHOOLS, 

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE THE SCOUTS 

WILL NOT BE MEETING. 
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Please keep in your prayers........ 

Kenny Akins, Banaszak family, Barbara Benoit, Ted Beutner, Jerry Brogan, Helen  

Brown, E.C. Burleson, Linda Cady, Calvin Chin, Barbara Crockett, Paula Cronin, Ed 

Curtis, Dusica (Bianca’s sister), Felicia Hart, Hester family, Jayne Huston, Bill Huston,     

Jennifer Huston, Renata Jennings, Elsie Johns, Paul Lewis, Maggie Lopez, Argentina  

Mackway, Marlene, Cherry Mason, Yvonne Mathews, Betty Lou Miller, Mohan family,  

Andrea Mulack, Wilma Paquette, Phyllis Phares, our Project Papillon family, Richard  

Quadracci, Katelyn Santisi, Schoel family, Bobby Snatchko, Becky McGowan Spooner,  

Bonnie Springer, Bob Walker, Daniel & Tristan Williams, Rosemary Welton, Worman  

family, John Patrick Young, Leslie Young, Neil Zackson, Darlene Zackson’s family. 

 

       The victims and families of all who are ill with the Covid19 virus. 

   Pray for us all to be healthy, to follow safety guidelines, and to remain calm.  

         This, too, shall pass. 

Our family in Prayer 

Each month we include several of our First Presbyterian families in our daily prayers to  

sustain them in Christian love and support. We will gladly add friends of the church to  

this list. To be included, please call Lynn in the church office. 

 

April: 

1st week the Carlisle family, the Charles/Humphrey family, the Cohen family 

2nd week the Crockett family, the Cronin family, the Curtis family 

3rd week the Czajkowski family, the Fonseca family, the Funk family 

4th week the Gavette family, the Gayler family, the Gensel family 
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APRIL BIRTHDAYS  

 April 3 James Mohan 

 April 5 Argentina Mackway 

 April 22 Barbara Lynne Hogan 

 April 24 Bonnie Springer 

 April 26 Kathryn Tyahla 

   

APRIL ANNIVERSARIES 

                                  April 26 Bob & Bernadette Roddy   40 years 

 

 ~ ~ ~ 

 

         

— SHARE-A-MEAL —  

11:00 a.m., April 4th—Church kitchen, 

to prepare bags of food    

AND 

1:00 p.m. on the church patio, 

to hand out food to area homeless. 

Please contact Alice Carlisle directly at 

bartthefireman@msn.com for information. 

~ ~ ~ 

 

 

  NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 

          for the May 2020 issue: April 15th 
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Join us on ......  

Sunday Worship: 

8:30 a.m.   10:00 a.m.   11:00 a.m. 

        

 

A printer-friendly version of this newsletter is available on our website: 

fpcoh.org 

 

Text waumba 555888 

 

Did you know you can download the newsletter to your I-pad or tablet? 

 

 
If you haven't already, please take a minute to "Like" our Facebook page   and to share 

it with members, friends and family! 

Here's the link: https://www.facebook.com/fpcoh 
 

 

ALSO AVAILABLE THROUGH OUR WEBSITE: 

Sundayõs worship bulletin, written & audio copies of Rev. McGowanõs sermons, 

information about our Learning Centers and other ministries, access to 

Tropical Florida Presbytery & Presbyterian Church (USA) 

 

 

 

 

Has you address changed??? 
 

 

Please donõt forget to notify Lynn in the church office.  

If you or anyone you know (family member, church member, or a friend of First Presbyterian) 

are ill, in the hospital, in a nursing home, 

PLEASE donõt assume the church office knows. 

Give us a call at 954-923-8209. 

https://www.facebook.com/fpcoh
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Reverend Dr. Daris Bultena, General Presbyter, Presbytery of Tropical Florida 

Reverend Geoffrey J. McLean, Associate General Presbyter 

John Dieubon, our partner in Haiti at The Project Papillion orphanage 

  

       CLASS OF 2020    CLASS OF 2021  CLASS OF 2022 

THE SESSION 

Clerk: Jason Charles 

 

  Helen Cohen  Judy Gensel   Jason Charles 

  Susan Huff   Cynthia Silvestro  Joseph Moniz 

  Mary Silvestro  Steven Silvestro  Robert E. Roddy 

  

 

 THE BOARD OF DEACONS 

Moderator: Alice Carlisle 

  

  Barbara Benoit  Alice Carlisle  Louise Hardenburg 

  Darlene Zackson  Kathleen Hinman   Leslie Young 

         

 

  
TEAM OF CHAIRS 

  

  

  

 

 

Children and Youth: Jason Charles 

Church Evolution: Mary Silvestro 

Facilities: Robert E. Roddy 

Finance: Joseph Moniz 

Learning Center Board: Helen Cohen 

Treasurer: Steven Silvestro 

Worship: Cynthia Silvestro, Judy Gensel 
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The Good News 

—published monthly— 

Deadline for articles: 15th of the month 

First Presbyterian Church of Hollywood 

1530 Hollywood Boulevard 

Hollywood, Florida   33020-5240 

954-923-8209 

FAX: 954-923-8200 

E-mail:  landerson@fpcoh.org 

Website:  fpcoh.org  

If you would like to receive a copy of our E-newsletter, or information about becoming 

a member of our church, please call the church office. 

 

By Godõs grace, may we be transforming  

families with the Love of Jesus in 

Hollywood and beyond 

through  

becoming a transformed and  

transforming family of faith,  

meeting families where they are  

with the love of Jesus and 

connecting families to the  

transforming power of the Gospel. 

Lord Jesus, 

give us your grace and love to live into this 

vision more and more every day. 
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  Goods New — APRIL 2020  

 
First Presbyterian Church 

1530 Hollywood Boulevard 
Hollywood, FL  33020-5240 

 

άBeing GodΩs Good Newsέ                                                                                Website:  fpcoh.org 
 

Church: 
  Office Hours:  M-F, 9am-4pm 
  Phone:    954-923-8209 
  FAX:     954-923-8200 
 E-mail:                 firstpres@fpcoh.org 
 
STAFF DIRECTORY 
Church 
  Pastor:   Kennedy M. McGowan                  kennedym@fpcoh.org 
  Music Director: Jerry Myers                 jerryontheisland@aol.com 
 
  Office Manager:  Lynn Anderson          landerson@fpcoh.org 
  Bookkeeper:              James Causey      james@fpcoh.org 
  Custodian   Bianca Lasica 
 
Learning Center  
  Phone:    954-922-8558 
  FAX:   954-922-4101 
  Director:   Fatima Marin                              fmarin@fpcoh.org 
    Administrative Assistant 
      Rebecca Ortiz                                             rortiz@fpcoh.org 
  Bookkeeper  James Causey      james@fpcoh.org 

   
Early Learning Center 
  Phone:    954-929-8233 
  FAX:   954-922-4101 
  Director:   Jacqueline Carbonell                        jcarbonell@fpcoh.org 
 
Aftercare 
  Phone:    954-922-8558 
  FAX:   954-922-4101 
   


